City of Seattle Request for Proposal 
Addendum 

Cancelled on: 04/9/2018

The following is additional information regarding Request for Proposal (RFP) No SPU-3786 – Construction Management Services released on 03/08/2018.    
RFP #SPU-3786 is cancelled in its entirety. 

	Item #
	Date Received
	Date Answered
	Vendor’s Question
	City’s Answer
	RFP Revisions

	1
	3/09/2018
	3/09/2018
	RFP Correction
	RFP Correction
	Those unable to attend the Pre-Proposal in person may participate by skype or telephone via the link and/or number(s) below:
  Join Skype Meeting      

Trouble Joining? Try Skype Web App 
Join by phone
206-386-1200, access code: 893638
844-386-1200, access code: 893638
Find a local number 
Conference ID: 893638 (same as access code above)


	2
	3/15/2018
	3/16/2018
	We are considering adding subconsultants to our team. Should their projects be included in Section 1 of the Proposal Response?
	The City would like to evaluate the companies and staff that will most likely be working under this contract. It is recommended that companies include information about themselves and any subs that are likely to work on the City projects. 
	

	3
	3/15/2018
	3/16/2018
	Do Sections 2 and 3 in the Proposal Response have page limits?
	Please limit the number of pages in Sections 2 and 3 to a maximum of 5 pages each. 
	

	4
	3/22/2018
	3/22/2018
	Multiple questions are being asked on this RFP
	Responses In Process
	Due to the number of questions we have received, we are currently researching and will respond in an updated addendum. 

The new Due Date is:

4/13/2018 at 3 p.m. Pacific Time.


	5
	4/9/2018
	
	
	
	RFP is Cancelled.
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	10
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